
    

VILLAGE OF PEMBERVILLE 

BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

                      August 6, 2018 

 
Present at the Special meeting of the Board of Public Affairs were Chuck Schulte, Dean Krukemyer,and 

Sue Rahe.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chuck Schulte.  

 

Sue Rahe reported that she had been in contact with both of the applicants that the Board wanted to 

interview. 

 

   1. Louella Riddle was contacted by Sue Rahe to set up an interview, but during the discussion, Louella 

informed Sue that she was not interested in interviewing for this position, as she was looking for full time 

work. 

 

   2. Laura Bile was contacted by Sue Rahe and an interview was set up with her for Thursday night at 6:30 

P. M. Laura Bile contacted Sue Rahe on Thursday to cancel her interview.  She said she has decided to go 

for full time work.  

 

The Board then voted to offer the position of Utility Clerk to Eva Warrick.  Chuck Schulte then called Eva 

Warrick to extend the employment offer to her.  Eva wanted to know the hours every day before she 

accepted the job.  Sue Rahe said she would speak with Sarah Dyer to finalize the hours of the position. 

 

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at  6:36 p.m.   

 

 

President                                           Clerk 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 


